

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

10 November 2022

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers,

It was great to see so many students at the Braintree Sixth Form Open evening last night.

I spoke with a lot of students who are interested in courses that the Sixth Form have to offer and hope that a large number of students choose to continue their studies with us beyond their GCSEs.

The Year 11 November exams start next week, Monday 14th November for two weeks. During this time, students will be expected to attend their normal lessons when they are not in exams. We have listened to feedback from students, so in some lessons teachers will be offering the opportunity to revise for their next exam, which means students should come to school prepared with revision material. However, due to the high content of some subjects, there will be lessons that need to continue as per their curriculum journey and these will be taught rather than allowing students to revise independently. During these lessons, the nature of the lesson will have a focus on recap and revision of topic areas as there is during normal lesson periods, as well as delivery of new material. This has also been made clear to students during assembly.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the Year 11 Parents and Carers evening which is taking place on Thursday 15th December 5-8pm. I hope that as many of you as possible can make this important event.

Finally, I would like to wish all year 11's good luck in their exams over the next couple of weeks.

Kind regards

Mr Harrington, Raising Standards Leader Year 11

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY to 11376 556300 e enquiries@notleyhigh.com w www.notleyhigh.com















